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Weekly Attendance 

Caterpillar Class      - 97.50% 
Butterfly Class         -   96.82% 
Firefly Class          -   94.44% 
Dragonfly Class       -    94.00% 
 
Congratulations to Caterpillar Class for 
having the best attendance figures this 
week. 

Jeans for Genes 

Thank you to everyone who contributed 
to this, we raised £63.95 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

Thank you to the Friends of Parkers 
School for holding the Coffee Morning 
yesterday. 
 
Thank you for all the donations of lovely 
cakes, and it was lovely to see so many 
of you join us.  
 
The amount raised was £213.50. 
 
Thank you everyone! 

Water Bottles 

Children should only have water in their 
water bottles in class.  
 
Children are welcome to have juice at 
lunchtime. 

Dates for your Diary 

11th October – 2.30pm Harvest Festival in the church 
16th October – Friends Film Night (more details to follow) 
23rd – 27th October – Half term 
7th November – Individual and sibling school photos 
8th November – Year 6 NCMP 
17th November – Children in Need 
22nd November – Flu Immunisations  
15th December – Christmas Jumper/Dinner Day 
19th December – Friends Christmas Party (more details to follow) 
20th December – 2.30pm Christmas service in the church 
20th December – Last day of Term 
4th January 2024 – Children return to school 

Blue Peter Book Club 

 
Have you seen the Blue Peter Book Club?  If not please have a look 
with your child.  It is a fun place to find fantastic reads and where 
you can enjoy books with other likeminded readers.  

  

https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbbc/joinin/blue-peter-book-club 

 

Blue Peter is now awarding a book badge. It would be amazing if we 
had some proud wearers of this within our school.  Please use the 
link to apply and don't forget to share with us your success stories! 

 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbbc/findoutmore/blue-peter-apply-for-a-

book-badge 

Behaviour Policy 

 
We are going to be looking at the schools behaviour policy as a staff 
team, over the coming weeks and linking this in to the trauma 
informed work the school has been doing. We would welcome the 
feedback and views of parents. If you would like to get involved with 
this please speak to Mrs Disney.  

https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbbc/joinin/blue-peter-book-club
https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbbc/findoutmore/blue-peter-apply-for-a-book-badge
https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbbc/findoutmore/blue-peter-apply-for-a-book-badge
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